
 
Our Ref:  2015/139/Cvr/Eac 
 
15 May 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Y11 – End of Formal Learning 
 
Formal Learning Sessions finish today Friday 15 May for Year 11 students.   
 
You would have recently received a letter from me with dates and times of revision sessions 
that will take place over the INSET week and prior to examinations.  There are many 
examinations during INSET week so it is imperative that the students arrive on time for the 
appropriate revision session and examination.   
 
Students are also welcome to come into the Academy over INSET to study if they find it is 
better than being at home.  However, they must bring food with them if they wish to have 
lunch as there will be no food available from the Restaurant.  
 
From 1 June students are still expected to attend Learning Sessions where there is still an 
examination to prepare for.  
 
Whenever students are in the Academy they are expected to be in full uniform, except for 
any Saturday revision classes (16 May and 6 June). 
 
 
Y11 – Leavers’ Gathering 
 
To say ‘goodbye’ to the students in Year 11 we are hosting a Leavers’ Gathering.  This is to 
take place on Monday 22 June at 4.00pm in the Theatre.  All Year 11 students are welcome 
to this event where a presentation of photographs from the last 5 years will be shown plus 
refreshments provided.  It will give both students and staff a chance to say farewell.  
Students do not need to be in Academy Uniform for this gathering. 
 
There will also be a photographer at this event so students can have a group photo with their 
friends and Tutors.   A disc of these photos will be made available for collection on Results 
Day.  
 
 
GCSE Examination Results 
 
Examination results will be available on Thursday 20 August from 10:00am at the Academy.  
 
I wish all Year 11 students the best of luck in their forthcoming examinations. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs C Robson 
Vice Principal 


